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TO:  
Ontario Premier Kathleen Wynne

FROM: 

ADDRESS: 

Have a Heart,  
Premier Kathleen Wynne. 

Repeal Breed-Specific Legislation 

(“BSL”) in Ontario NOW! Dog owners 

want Responsible Dog Ownership bylaws 

in their communities, not regressive, 

discriminatory legislation that targets a 

certain “type” of dog. Ontario dog owners 

do not want their dogs profiled, nor 

do they wish to continue to be treated 

like third class citizens. Breed-Specific 

Legislation is a global failure on all levels.  

Remove the breed-specific portions 

of Ontario’s Dog Owners’ Liability Act 

TODAY. Support Bill 40.


